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March 9, 2005

Barrie L. McKay
Questar Gas Company
180 E. 100 S.
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111
             
Dear Mr. McKay,

In response to your letter on February 24, 2005, regarding the task force created by the
Commission in Docket No. 04-
035-42, the Commission has appointed Lowell Alt as Chairman
of the subgroup. The subgroup, as detailed in the letter,
will work to develop and propose rules
for filing requirements, and will present a report of its proposals by December
15, 2005.

If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6713 or email
at
="mailto:jorchard@utah.gov."MACROBUTTONHtmlResAnchorjorchard@utah.gov.

Sincerely,

/s/Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary

JPO/af
cc: Lowell Alt
      Edward A. Hunter


	Local Disk
	Letter to McKay from JPO-3-905.htm


